
City of Comanche/Comanche Public Works Authority 
500 North Rodeo Drive 
Comanche OK 73529 

Phone: (580) 439-8832 
Fax: (580) 439-6308 

Website: cityofcomanche.com 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

COMANCHE PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY DID NOT MEET MONITORING REQUIREMENTS 

Our water system violated drinking water requirements pertaining to the contaminate(s) of concern 
listed below. Although none of these violations are considered emergencies, as our customers, you 
have a right to know what happened and what we are doing, or have done, to correct these violations. 
Customers are not at risk and there is no reason to suspect any potential adverse health effect. 
Alternative water supplies are not needed. 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results 
of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards. 
During the following monitoring periods, we did not monitor or test for the following contaminants, and 
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time: 

Type of Sample{ s) 
CHLORITE 
CHLORITE 
TURBIDITY (MOR) 

WHAT SHOULD I DO? Nothing at this time 

Monitoring Period(s) 
02/01/2023 TO 02/28/2023 
01/01/2023 TO 01/31/2023 
01/01/2023 TO 01/31/2023 

WHAT HAPPENED? WHAT IS BEING DONE? The chlorite sampling is a new testing requirement 
that became effective January 1, 2023. We now have this test documented with our other water 
monitoring tests. 

WE HAVE RESOLVED THE PROBLEM as of March, 2023. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, please contact Chuck Ralls at 80) 439-8832 or 500 North Rodeo 
Drive, Comanche, OK 73529. 

C 

Please share this infonnation with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice 
directly. You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

PLACED ON UTILITY BILLS MAILED 05-25-2023...CKJ


